
PARENT UPDATE – April 2021 

Happy Easter! Staff at Creekside continue to do everything possible to keep our school safe 

however, we are counting on you to keep your child home if they are unwell.  

Please continue to: 

• Check your child(ren) each morning for any symptoms and only send them to school if 

they are feeling well. 

• Maintain physical distancing and minimize physical contact while on school grounds for 

drop off and pick up.  

• Send masks, lunches and water bottles with your child(ren) and sanitizer if you choose. 

 
Covid Protocol Changes for All Schools in Surrey 

• limiting adult contact in schools – front doors will now be locked, so please phone school 

or tap on front door and staff will come outside to help you. 

• working with school administrators and families to ensure all students and parents 

vacate school grounds immediately after school – there will now be a bell at 2:45 pm to 

signal the end of supervision and remind families that school grounds need to be clear. 

• students in Grade 4-7 must wear a mask while in the school building. 

Running Club 

Running Club will be starting on Thursday, April 8th and continue on Tuesdays and Thursdays 

from 8:00-8:25 am. Students in Grade 3-7 need a signed permission form; forms are available at 

the office. Runners will meet on the outside basketball court. Thank you to Ms. Dhanda and Ms. 

Randt for coaching. 

Surveys for Parents of Children in Grade 4 & 7  

 The parent survey is available in English, Punjabi and 16 other languages. 

 Parents may access the survey by the Direct Access from the website listed below. 

www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm 

 Surveys are to be completed by parents with children in Grades 4, 7 before April 30. 

Important Dates 

Friday, April 2   School Closed – Good Friday 

Monday, April 5  School Closed – Easter Monday 

Thursday, April 8  Running Club starts and continues Tuesdays and Thursdays  

Friday, April 16  Vaisakhi 

Wednesday, April 21 Ready, Set, Learn for children 3-4 year old in the Creekside area. 

We cannot meet this year due to Covid but will send out links for 

parents. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 


